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24th May 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carers of Classes R, 1 & 2  
 
Unfortunately Mrs Geere, class teacher in Class 3, continues to be unwell and will not be in 
school this week. Mrs Wallis will continue to take Class 3. 
 
We have been able to retain the same supply teachers working with us again this week, as 
these teachers know the school and the children well. Mrs Anne Hixon will be in Class R on 
Monday and Tuesday and in Class 2 on Friday. Mrs Maria Sturrock will be in Class 1 on 
Wednesday and Thursday. Both supply teachers will be following the plans set by Mrs 
Collins, Mrs Hoile and Mrs Lewis.  
 
I do appreciate that this is yet another change for your children and thank you for your 
continued support while we try to ensure as much continuity as possible for the classes 
throughout the school.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Hindle  
Head of School  
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